From:

To:
Subject: Letter of Comment -
Date: June 29, 2017 2:43:20 PM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-04-17 9:24 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Cody Gorman

-- Phone --
-- Company --
-- Address --

-- Comments --

I'm wondering what the need for a rate increase is justified by? If several assests were attained what is
the reason for further increasing hydro rates again? I'm considering moving in out of any rural area if
this continues.

This is an essential service in modern times and many companies are making it harder for families due
to skyrocketing utility bills. Corporate greed is the only reasoning behind this in Ontario, hydro one
service has been spotty at times, where's my money back from lack of service and inconvenience? |
should start sending a bill back for hydro outages if I'm paying for a service and not getting it.

-- Attachment --


mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca



